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Greensboro, North Carolina; Dec/4/2006: The Liberian Education, History and Development, Inc. 
(LIHEDE) has been invited among several organizations to participate as a speaker in international 
malaria Business Leadership Conference (MBLC), to be held at Emory University in Atlanta, Georgia, 
USA (http://www.pr.com/press-release/23666). 
 
 
The invitation to LIHEDE was under the signature of Dr. Mary R. Galinski, Founder and President, 
Malaria Foundation International and Director, International Center for Malaria Research and Education, 
Emory University.  
 
Dr. Galinski noted in her invitation to Dr. Syrulwa Somah, Executive Director of LIHEDE that "We 
appreciate your dedication and commitment to fighting malaria, and we will look forward to receiving a 
closer look from you at the situation in Liberia.”  
 
The discussion which facilitated the invitation to LIHEDE to participate in this Malaria Business 
Leadership Conference” was held on October 30, 2006 MFI and LIHEDE at the Pre-Malaria Conference 
Rally held at NC A&T State University.  
 
Dr. Galinski, at the end of the discussion, became impressed and supportive of the work of LIHEDE, 
especially its effort to address the malaria epidemic in Liberia through the holding of a National Malaria 
Conference as a precursor to attacking the problem.  
 
The officials of the both organizations agreed to explore further possibilities for collaboration and 
partnership on projects to tackle the health issues in post-war Liberia.  
 
 
Signed:  
 
Sam Togba Slewion  
Director of Publications-LIHEDE  
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